I live in Guilford, CT, and | would like my State Representatives to pass both of these bills, HB
6575 and HB 5434,

| believe that our current president has not divulged his tax returns in a dishonest manner and
we are facing many unknowns as to his connections to many powers who might thwart the best
interests of the American people. Let us not permit this to happen again!

| believe that we need to use the power of the States to fight for fair elections in the USA. |
think that the popular vote should count and the electoral system has been abused too many
times, putting the wrong, undemocratically elected person into the White House.

Thank you for you time.

Sincerely,

Susan Bobbin
Guilford, CT




